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Memorandum
To: Parents & Staff
From: Zach Nannestad, Manager

Environmental Health

Date: April 23, 2009
Subject Radon Survey and Evaluation
Re: Douglas County High School

To whom it may concern:

The intent of this letter is to inform concerned parents and staff that the radon sampling
and evaluation for this site has been completed. A survey took place at all occupied areas
required by regulation to include building additions and structural remodels.

The result of the survey and evaluation of this site identifies radon concentrations to be
all within the EPA guideline of 4 pCi/l. for acceptable radon concentrations. No additional
radon sampling is required.

If you would like further information pertaining to the survey and evaluation of radon at
this site, please feel free to contact me at 303-387-0027, or at zach.nannestad@dcsdki2.ora.

Sincerely,

Zach Nannestad
Environmental Health Manager
Douglas County School District
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